
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
January 2020 
 

Year 11 – ‘Forging Your Future’  
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We are all aware that this is a critical time for Year 11 students.  With this in mind, I 
would like to share with you the attached timeline leading up to the Summer 
examination series. 
 
In particular, I would like to invite you and your son / daughter to attend a ‘Forging 
Your Future’ event. The event will be held in the main school hall on Tuesday 11th 
February at the times listed below: 
 

6pm for pupils of MIX and S; 
7pm for pupils of TUR and E. 

  
During this evening, we will communicate what to expect over the Pre-Public 
Examinations (mocks) and the final Summer examination series.  We will also use this 
opportunity to talk through a variety of strategies that should allow your son / daughter 
to be fully prepared for the exams ahead. Folders will be prepared for each pupil, 
which will contain a variety of resources for revision. 
 
We have invited the careers service and other post 16 providers to attend and they 
will be available to discuss possible options with you and your son / daughter. 
 
Final reports for Year 11 pupils will be issued during the pupil - parents’ appointments 
with members of the Senior Leadership Team in the week 23rd - 27th March. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 11th February. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Shaun Clarke 
Headteacher 

 
 

 



 

Date / time Event Description 

Ongoing VIP Revision sessions Revision sessions for individual subjects.  

Pupils have been selected to attend the 

sessions relevant to them.  As such, 

attendance is compulsory.  Buses home 

are provided. 

Monday 3rd February Revision timetable assembly Pupils will be instructed about how to 

create a revision timetable to use their 

time effectively. 

Friday 7th February Deadline for completion of 

revision timetable 

All pupils must have a revision timetable in 

place by this date. 

Tuesday 11th February 

6pm MIXS 

7pm TURE 

Forging YOUR Future evening Presentations on expectations during 

examinations. 

Strategies for parents and pupils for 

examination preparation. 

Opportunities to meet with post-16 

providers. 

Folders of revision support distributed. 

11th – 13th February Welsh speaking and listening 

PPE 

 

11th and 13th February Child Development Assessment  

Monday 24th February – 

Friday 6th March 

Year 11 Pre-Public 

Examinations (PPEs) 

Examinations completed within school.  

Feedback given by class teachers. 

Monday 23rd March PPE Results Day Results from the PPE exams will be issued 

in a similar way to the Summer exams. 

Monday 23rd March – 

Friday 27th March 

Parent – Pupil appointments 

with SLT 

Final Year 11 reports 

Individual appointments for parents and 

pupils with a member of SLT to discuss 

current attainment and strategies for 

success. 

Final reports will be issued at these 

meetings. 

Year 11: The Final Countdown 



 

Tuesday 31st March  GCSE PE Moderation  

Thursday 2nd April French and Spanish speaking 

PPE 

 

Monday 27th – 

Wednesday 29th April 

Welsh speaking and listening 

exams 

French and Spanish speaking 

exams 

 

5th May GCSE examinations begin Study Stay Revision programme begins. 

Pupils are expected to attend school for 

specific revision sessions with teachers 

prior to examinations. 

16th June Final GCSE examination  

20th August GCSE Results Results will be available to collect from the 

school at 9.00am.  They will need to be 

collected by the individual pupil in person. 

 


